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6th November 2024 

Gymnastics Club 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that our after-school Gymnastics Club will launch again after Christmas 
and will last for the duration of the Spring Term. It will be open to boys and girls from Year 7 through to 
Year 11. This club is a fantastic opportunity for everyone from complete beginners to experienced 
gymnasts and enables students to develop skills, build confidence, and enjoy time with friends in a 
safe, supportive setting. 
 
Club Details: 
Who: Open to all Year 7-11 students, regardless of experience level. 
When: Mondays, 3:15pm - 4:15pm. 
Cost: A total upfront payment of £12.15 to cover the term. 
Transportation: After-school L@fter transport will be available for students as needed. 
 
There are only 30 spots are available, so we recommend registering early to secure your child’s place. 
 
The club will be led and supervised by a fully qualified gymnastics coach, ensuring all students receive 
safe and professional instruction tailored to their skill level. 
 
Please note that if registration numbers are too low, we may need to cancel the club for the term. 
Additionally, if only a few spaces remain unfilled, the fee may increase slightly to cover coaching 
costs. 
 
If your child would like to participate, please complete the relevant form on Arbor along with the £12.15 
payment as soon as possible. We look forward to welcoming our gymnasts, both new and 
experienced, for an exciting term ahead! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Z Traylor 
Subject Lead PE 
 


